From
Director Higher Education,
Haryana Panchkula.

To

L

\/’A]l the Principals of Govt Colleges in Haryana.

Memo No:- 21/68-2017-ME(1)
Dated Panchkula, the :- 18-05-2017

Subject:- Clarification regarding reservation in respect of posts to be filled
up on contract basis under Outsourcing Policy.

Kindly refer to the subject cited above.

In this regard I am directed to inform you that there is no provision in
Outsourcing Policy to follow the reservation Policy to engage the persons purely
on contract basis and the benefit of reservation can be given in the direct
recruitment in the terms of instructions issued by the Haryana Govt. from time to

time and not for the persons engaged through Outsourcing Policy on contract basis
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in emergent cases to meet out the urgent need of manpower.



